
CITY OF WAUSAU NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST  

ACCESSIBLE AND VOTE TABULATION EQUIPMENT  

 
A public test of the City of Wausau’s DS-200 Precinct Tabulating Equipment and the 

ExpressVote marking device to be used for the August 9, 2022, Partisan Primary Election will be 

held on Monday, August 1, 2022, in City Hall, 407 Grant Street, Wausau, WI 54403. The test 

will begin at 8:30 am and will continue until all ballots have been tested. This test is open to the 

public. 

 

Done in the City of Wausau 

This 28th Day of July, 2022. 

   

Kaitlyn Bernarde, City Clerk 

City of Wausau 


